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Dear Families 

 

This half term has flown by and here we are at our 

first break. Massive thank you to all our fantastic 

pupils, families and colleagues for your continued 

amazing support and hard work.   

 

Please remember that school is closed tomorrow 

due to a staff-training day. We look forward to 

seeing our young people back on Monday 1st 

November. In the meantime, we wish you all a 

‘Happy Halloween’ and a peaceful, safe and 

healthy half term break. 

 

Autumn/Winter Menus 

Our school caterers have developed a new student 

menu for autumn and winter. Please visit the 

school meals section of our website to download 

a copy: 

https://www.castleschool.info/page/?title=Schoo

l+Meals&pid=32 

The new menu will come into effect from Autumn 

half term until Easter 2022. 

 

School Meals 

Please do take the opportunity over half term to 

check that all outstanding balances for school 

meals have been cleared by logging on to your 

Pay360 account. If you have any questions please 

contact the school office. 

 

Dragonflies News 

In Dragonflies Class, we have been enjoying 

expressing ourselves. In particular, we have been 

expressing ourselves through music.  

 

 
We have been using hands and feet to play the 

drum, moving our bodies along to music played 

from a keyboard as well as observing cause and 

effect on the resonance board with different 

objects making different sounds. 
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Trinity Class 

We have had a great start to the Autumn Term in 

Trinity, here we are having fun. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Best wishes 

Chris Baker  

Headteacher  


